
 
 

Combined Notes  
Launch 

 
 

 
We are pleased to announce that, after incorporating the many useful comments 

received in response to earlier drafts, the new ‘Combined Notes’  - with antenatal, 

intrapartum and postnatal sections of the national maternity notes in one booklet - 

have now been completed.   

  

We would like to invite representatives of all units who have expressed an interest,  

to the forthcoming launch:  
  

______________________________________________________________  

 

Wednesday 26th June 2013,  13:00 – 15:30   

(lunch provided from 12:30) 
  

 

To reserve a place, please email notes@perinatal.org.uk with name, contact number 

and unit/institution. 

Please include details of any dietary and special requirements. 

 
 

 

Note new venue! 
 

Perinatal Institute  
 

75 Harborne Road (cnr Highfield Road) 
 

Edgbaston, Birmingham, B15 3BU  
 

NB: Registration is free but confirmed advance booking is required.  

 

To secure a place, please contact Shani Taylor   

via e-mail: notes@perinatal.org.uk  or Tel:  0121 607 0127  


